
2023-24 Academic Year

CENTENNIAL
SCHOLARSHIPS

The National Panhellenic Conference (NPC) is made up of 26 inter/national sororities and is
the largest advocacy and support organization for the women's-only sorority experience. 

NPC sororities are found on more than 665 campuses across the U.S. and Canada. 

The NPC Centennial Scholarship Program
aims to help high school women who are
planning to attend college defray the cost
of a higher education. Scholarship dollars
may be used for tuition, books and fees. 

NPC will award 10 scholarships of
US$2,000 each to 2023 high school
graduates.

ABOUT THE
SCHOLARSHIP

APPLICATION
PROCESS

Via the online application form:
1. Upload a resume.
2. Supply a letter of
support/recommendation.
3. Write a short essay regarding
experience with women's-only groups.

Applications will be accepted through
March 15, 2023.

For more information, visit npcwomen.org/centennial
Phone: 317-872-3185

Email: npccentral@npcwomen.org
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